
REMINDER:  

STUDENT ACTIVITY FEES ARE DUE FOR THE 2019-2020 

SCHOOL YEAR 

*************************************************    

**EVERY FRIDAY IS SPIRIT WEAR DAY** 

                                   FOLLOW US ON TWITTER @trinitytitan 

Mathematics: 

Any students currently enrolled in a grade 9 applied or academic 
math class will be writing the EQAO math test on Wednesday, June 
12th and Thursday, June 13th.  The test is written during their reg-
ularly scheduled math class.  Please avoid scheduling any  appoint-
ments on those days as attendance is imperative. Good Luck. 

 

A P R I L  2 0 1 9   

H O LY  T R I N I T Y             

C AT H O L I C  H I G H  S C H O O L  

 

 

Reminder to all Grade 11 students:    Please submit your     
community service hours as soon as possible as next year will 

be your graduating year. 

In-School McCarthy Uniform Shop 
Visit our “in-school” McCarthy Uniform Shop to make it easier to get 
uniform pieces throughout the year. The shop is open two days per 

week on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 8:30a.m. to 12:30p.m. 

 
Please see the enclosed Flyers for Summer Uniform Shop 

Hours, New Uniform Products and Spirit Wear. 

 

I M P O R T A N T            

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S  

 

M A Y  6 T H - 1 0 T H  -  

C A T H O L I C   

E D U C A T I O N  W E E K  

 

M A Y  6 T H  -  

C A T H O L I C  L E A D E R -

S H I P  A W A R D S  

 

M A Y  7 T H  -  

S P I R I T  O F  T H E       

T I T A N  B R E A K F A S T  

 

M A Y  1 1 T H  -  

P R O M  A T  T H E   
D E L H I  G E R M A N  
H O M E  

 

M A Y  1 5 T H -  

D R E S S  D O W N  D A Y  

 

M A Y  1 5 T H -  

U N I T E D  W A Y  G L O W  

D A N C E  

6 : 0 0 - 9 : 0 0 P M  

 

M A Y  2 4 T H - N E W  D A T E  

U N I T E D  W A Y  B B Q  &  

C A R  S H O W   

 

M A Y  2 0 T H  -  

V I C T O R I A  D A Y  

N O  C L A S S E S  

 

J U N E  5 T H  -  
A T H L E T I C   
B A N Q U E T      

L U N C H E O N  

 

J U N E  1 2 T H  &  1 3 T H  

G R A D E  9  E Q A O  M A T H  

 

J U N E  1 4 T H  -  

F I N A L  A S S E M B L Y  

 

J U N E  2 7 T H  -  

G R A D  M A S S  9 : 3 0 A M  
G R A D U A T I O N  6 : 3 0 P M  
 



 

 

GUIDANCE NEWS 

A Message for our Grade 12’s - Midterm marks have been submitted to both the Ontario College Application Services (OCAS) 
and the Ontario University Application Centre (OUAC).  Students need to review their applications to ensure courses and marks 
listed are correct.  Any problems should be immediately brought to the attention of the Guidance Department.  Please note that 
community service hours are required as part of the diploma requirements for graduation and therefore essential for ac-
ceptance to college, university or work. 

Just a reminder that the deadline to respond to a college acceptance is May 1st and university offers must be confirmed by  
June 3rd. 

Please have your child inform Guidance when they have confirmed their acceptance to a college, university, employer or ap-
prenticeship program so that we may share their future plans on the bulletin board located outside of Student Services.  We 
also need this information for the creation of a power point presentation to be delivered at the graduation ceremonies.  

Summer school registration is available online.  The BHNCDSB is offering grade 10 careers and civics, grade 11 World Religion, 
grade 11 Health for Life, grade 12 U level English, and a two credit coop.  Please see Guidance if you missed registering for these 
courses and wish to sign up. 

 Please encourage your child to complete their 40 hours of community service as early as possible in their high school career.  
There are always advantages and personal satisfaction to doing more than 40 hours of community service.   

The Guidance Department continues to offer our REMIND APP.  Please follow the instructions below to sign up for the GUID-
ANCE REMIND.  You will receive timely updates from the guidance department. 

 

   Current Grade  9s  -  Text   @htgrad2022 to (905)231-3078 

   Current Grade 10s  - Text:  @htgrad2021 to (905)231-3078 

   Current Grade 11's - Text:  @htgrad2020 to (905)231-3078 

   Current Grade 12's - Text:  @htgrad2019 to (905)231-3078 

    

Graduation 2019 

Graduation 2019 is quickly approaching!  By now the following things should be completed: 

1.Registered online for participation at Graduation                                                                    

2.Graduation fee paid ($75)  

3.Graduation photos completed 

4.Community Service Hours Completed and Submitted to Student Services 

5.Application for Titan and School Letter Submitted to Main Office (optional) 

6.Applications for Scholarships, Bursaries, and Certificates submitted to Student Services (optional) 
www.trinitycatholic.ca/page/financing-your-education-o 

Graduation invitations and information packages will be mailed home in early May. Any student who has not 
completed the above tasks (1,2,3) will not receive an invitation to graduation until they are completed. Each family 
will be provided 4 passes for graduation.  Seating is limited.  The graduates do not require a pass.  If your family 
requires an additional pass, please contact Michele Burnie in the Student Services Office to have your name added 
to the waiting list.  If you do not require all 4 passes, please return them to Student Services so they can be 
distributed to families in need.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding graduation for your child, please 

contact their Guidance Counsellor. 

 



 

EARTH DAY 
 
To celebrate Earth Day, the Holy Trinity Eco Team is collecting electronic waste until May 21st. Help us 
divert reusable material from landfills! 
 
Acceptable items are: computers, computer accessories, monitors, tv’s, printers, phones, answering 
machines, cameras, video players or cameras, speakers and any AV equipment.  
 
Students and staff can bring items to their homeroom classes or              
arrangements can be made for larger items, by calling the school.   
 
Thank you.                                                                                                    
 
 
 

 

Titan Treasure Calendar Fundraiser 

Our calendar fundraiser is currently underway. 
Special thanks to everyone who purchased a 
calendar to support this year’s fundraiser. 
Draws will take place every Friday during the 
month of May. Winners will be contacted by the 
school and posted on the school website.  

Good luck to everyone. 

 

MUSIC EVENTS: 

On Thursday, May 16th, HT’s music students 

will be hosting their annual Spring Concert, 

featuring all music classes, the Intermediate 

and Concert Bands as well as Glee Club.   

The concert starts at 6:30pm in the lower 

cafeteria.  Admission is free. 

Hope to see 

you there. 

 


